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STATE OF NEVADA 

 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 

June 27, 2017 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

Attn: Angel De Fazio 

ntefusa@aol.com 

 

 

Re: Records Requests  

 

Ms. De Fazio: 

 

Chapter 239 of the Nevada Revised Statutes (“NRS”), specifically NRS 239.0107(1), requires a 

governmental entity to respond to public records requests within five business days.  Accordingly, 

the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (“Commission”) is responding to your June 26, 2017, 

request for the following: 

 

EVERY EMAIL/LETTER/CORRESPONDENCE BETWEEN REYNOLDS OR ANY 

OTHER EMPLOYEE WITH HOWARD GELLER; EVERY SINGLE 

EMAIL/LETTER/CORRESPONDENCE/TEST RESULTS BETWEEN MULLEN AND 

JOSH MEYER, TIERRA MANAGEMENT OR ANY OTHER REPRESENTATIVE OF 

THE OWNER OF THE LV PUC OFFICE, REGARDING IAQ, MOLD, WATER, ETC., 

INCLUDING COMMUNICATION REGARDING THE PLACEMENT OF 2 FILTERS IN 

THE VEGAS OVERFLOW OFFICE, DISCUSSION OF LEED CERTIFICATION...NOW, 

YOU HAVE THESE REQUESTS CLEAR AND I WANT THEM WITHOUT ANY 

SUBTERFUGE FROM YOUR OFFICE. I WANT THESE TO BE AVAILABLE FOR IN 

PERSON INSPECTION ON JULY 5, 2017 AT 3PM. THAT WILL GIVE YOU THE 5 

DAYS TO RESPOND AND THESE ARE NOT OLD THAT YOU CAN'T PROVIDE 

THEM FOR THE 5TH!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

 

NRS 239.0107(1)(c)(2) requires that if the Commission has custody of a requested record but is 

unable to make the public record available by the end of the fifth business day after the date on 

which the request was received, the Commission may provide notice in writing of the date and time 

after which the record will be available.  Therefore, the Commission now notifies you that it may 

possess records responsive to your requests.  However, additional time is necessary to identify and 

review the requested records.  The broad scope and voluminous nature of your request requires the 

Commission to dedicate personnel and expend extraordinary resources.  The Commission currently 

faces a strain on resources due to workload and staffing issues.  For these reasons, the Commission 



 

 

 

 

 

cannot guarantee that the requested records will be made available to you before August 11, 2017, 

by 5:00 p.m.  If the requested records are not made available to you by August 11, 2017, at 5:00 

p.m., you may inquire regarding the status of your requests.  You will be notified if the Commission 

is able to make the requested records available for inspection prior to the date and time identified 

pursuant to NRS 239.0107(1)(c)(2). 

 

Finally, with regard to your request for “IN OFFICE INSPECTION…!!!!!!!!!!!!!!”, the 

Commission is dedicated to ensuring any non-confidential information within its custody is made 

available to the public, subject to certain fees and costs authorized under NRS 239.052, described in 

the attached document.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

        

 

Hayley Williamson 

Assistant General Counsel 

Public Utilities Commission of Nevada 

 


